
The Mole – FINALE!!!
SPOILER ALERT!!!  The following blog post contains a synopsis
of the final episode of the ABC reality show, The Mole.  Do
not read if you don’t want to know what happened!

Last night’s Mole finale did not disappoint.  Well, maybe for
those of us who got 0 points in the tangents.org mole poll… 
But as far as dragging out the results episode like most
reality shows do, the Mole was not guilty of this.  The
episode was only an hour long, they still had one elimination
to reveal, and they revealed the winner of the game without
dramatizing things by adding a commercial break.  Turns out, 
good guy Mark took home the cash, all so his wife can stay
home with the kids and not work anymore (be careful what you
wish for; sometimes I wish I could go back to work and get
away from the daily chaos of the chorus of crying kids!). 
Then, it was time to reveal the mole…  but first a dramatic
commercial break, of course!  We returned from commercial, and
they milked it even further with some more dramatic pausing… 
and then we learned – CRAIG is the MOLE!

At least I don’t have to go back and count up points for our
tangents.org mole poll – I believe Jamiahsh is the only one
who ever guessed Craig, therefore, with 1 point, he is the
winner of our tangents mole poll!

After the big reveal, which happened quite early in the hour I
might add, compared to the way they’ve done things in past
mole  seasons,  time  was  spent  recapping  episodes  with  the
knowledge of the mole’s identity.  It was fun to see the
different contestants’ reactions to Craig being the mole, and
it  was  even  more  fun  to  watch  the  clips  that  were
recorded during the playing of the game of them suspecting
Craig.  I always like when they explain the hidden clues from
every episode that (supposedly) pointed to the mole.  I say
supposedly pointed to the mole because a few of the clues were

https://www.tangents.org/tv-shows/the-mole-finale/


far-fetched; for example the business about the latitude and
longitude.  One of the clues I liked is the one where they
altered the backround where Craig was giving an interview. 
There were two “i” statues, and they altered them so there
were 4 “i” statues when Craig was doing his interview.  Get
it?  4 “i”‘s = four eyes – Craig is the only player to wear
glasses.

Anyway, it was a great season like always.  Even though I lost
the tangents.org mole poll, I’m actually glad I did because if
Nicole (she was my guess) was the mole, I would have felt it
was so obvious it actually would have dampened my enthusiasm
for another season.  But since I was SO taken by surprise, as
far as another mole season goes, I say, bring it on, and soon!


